
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 9, 2021 

 

VIA EMAIL and HAND DELIVERY 

 

Hon. Jenny Wilson, Mayor 

Salt Lake County 

c/o: Ms. Dina Blaes, Director 

Salt Lake County Office of Regional Development 

2001 South State Street, N2 - 100 

Salt Lake City, UT 84190 

 

 Re: Master Development Agreement for Olympia Hills 

  Application for Modification by Amendment # 2 

  Terminating MDA upon Annexation into Herriman 

 

Dear Mayor Wilson and Ms. Blaes: 

 

 I am counsel for The Last Holdout, L.L.C., the owner of the property on which Olympia 

Hills is to be developed.  Please consider this letter to be a consent on behalf of The Last Holdout 

to a “Modification Application” submitted on behalf of Olympia Land as the Master Developer 

under the above-referenced Master Development Agreement.  

 

 I would be happy to answer any questions you may have and we appreciate your service 

to the County. 

 

     Very truly yours, 

      

 

 

     Jacob D. Anderson 

 


